Reference letter for GB Oliver

From: mcgregor588@gmail.com

To: westernbeefmarketing@yahoo.com

Date: Thursday, August 10, 2023 at 12:01 PM MDT

Dear Sir or Madam,

This email serves as a very high recommendation for GB Oliver. GB was a student in my science class during two years of my teaching Science at our Colfax County Homeschool Coop. He was always enthusiastic and would participate during lectures and during our experiments. He is a very quick learner and would help other students during our classes. He is a very talented athlete and student.

Please feel free to contact me with further questions.

With high regard, Dr. Mira Merritt

Mira Merritt, VMD McGregor Bovine Veterinary Services, LLC Sent from my iPhone